
 
 
 
 
 

Invitation to the Women’s Alliance and Caucus Membership Meeting 

As we approach Women’s Month in March alongside ongoing celebrations of Virginia Tech’s 
sesquicentennial, the Women’s Alliance and Caucus is dedicated to its role as a forum to 
achieve shared goals and promote opportunities for women of all identities.  

After the extended impacts of the COVD-19 pandemic and all that is happening here on campus 
and around the world, we hope you will join us for an opportunity to reconnect with one 
another and talk about the ways in which the Women’s Alliance and Caucus can support your 
success and well-being. 

In this spirit, , please join us Tuesday, Mar. 15 from noon to 1:30 pm for our general 
membership meeting.   We will have lots to learn and to share and you are invited to bring your 
own lunch as we share our time together.  
 
Speaking of sharing, we hope you will share this invitation to join us with two or three others 
who might be interested.   They can register  to attend the meeting without being 'officially' 
members.   
 
We are offering two options, on-site and remote through Zoom.   
 
Those choosing remote participation will receive login information via email on the day before 
the meeting.  
 
We also have the option of meeting in the TLOS Suite 21 in the University Mall at 801 University 
City Blvd. Those indicating attendance in person will also receive information via email on the 
day before the meeting, but you can find directions at: https://tlos.vt.edu/about/contact.html 
    
Please use this link to register for the meeting at: https://forms.gle/Tp5wrowtjww5CVEe8 
 
If you have any questions, please email womensalliance@vt.edu 
 
Anyone wishing to become a member of the Women’s Alliance and Caucus can do so now by 
filling out the form at: https://forms.gle/jQArQp5gD8fEMWRW6 
 
We look forward to being with you on March 15. 
 


